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10th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

Considerate Parking 
 

We understand that parking around the Academy can be challenging at drop off and 
collection times, especially if you already running late.  
 
We kindly request that when stopping to park you are considerate to the people that 
live around the Academy. Our neighbours have a right to leave their homes at any time 
they choose and should not have to work their day around our drop off and collection 
times because people have parked across their drive.  
 
If you are asked by a local resident to please move your vehicle because you are 
blocking a drive, please respect the request and move your vehicle to a more 
appropriate place. They do have a right to leave their home and not face unkind words 
and actions in response. Such behaviour leaves residents feeling very vulnerable and 
attacked on their own property.  
 
Thanks very much for your support with this; we really appreciate you working with us 
to respect the Academy’s reputation and the local area.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
Mr S. P. Bate 
 
 
 
 
Headteacher 
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